Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchureh Street, E.C.1.

Enc losurce
14th June, 1957«

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letters of the
Spd and 8th instant respecting the Boiler No.6256 proposed
by Messrs. Stockton Chemieal Englneers & Riley Boilers Lide,

for liossrs. Wm.Doxford & Sens' Yerd No.640, and have Lo

scquaint you that the plesn (lo.441) of this eylindrical boller

will be approved for a working pressure of 120 1be per 8q.
inch, provided the boiler be constructed under the usual
conditions of survey and testing.

The Steel Testing Surveyors should be
advised regarding the tensile strength of the shell plates and
butt straps, vizi- 29«35 tons per sqs inche

It is noted that the thickness of the plain
tubes are to be increased from 10 W.G. t0 8 W.G.

One copy of the plan mow approved 1is
returned herowith, and the originally spproved plan H0+476 has
besen caneelled.

I an, Dear Sirs,
Yours feithfully,
The Surveyors,

Sgeretary.
I DDLESBROUGH .

W93 - 0139




